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September 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer  

  

Open Evening for Prospective Parents/Carers & Pupils  

  

I am writing to you to share information about what we are doing this year in terms of our Open 
Evening for Year 4 Parents/Carers and Pupils. Unfortunately, due to the current climate in relation to 
Covid-19, we are unable to invite you into school in the way we usually would.    
  

We will be recording activities and demonstrations that would usually take place in classrooms on the 
Open Evening. The evening would usually give you the opportunity to meet staff and some of our 
pupils, who are the best source of information as ambassadors for the Academy. We will do our best 
to capture this in our ‘virtual tour’.  
  

Our Vision for Education at our Academy is deeply rooted in the Christian Faith and we therefore 
believe that everyone is a 10:10 person: “allowing all to live life in all its fullness (John 10:10).”   
  

The Ethos of the school is based on RESPECT (Recognise, Encourage, Strive, Prepare, Empathise, 
Christian, Teamwork). I hope that you see these values in the activities and interactions with staff and 
pupils.  
  

Over the year interviews and activities will be placed on our website https://www.stedwards.academy. 
I would encourage parents/carers and pupils to visit our website to view all the information we 
currently have available. You can also follow us on Facebook to see what is happening at St 
Edward’s.   
  

In the meantime if you have any specific questions please use the Contact Form which can be found 
using this link https://www.stedwards.academy/contact.  
  

Yours sincerely  
  

  
  

Mrs D Haydon  
Senior Assistant Principal  
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